
2026 Fatigue and Scheduling Update
 

NATCA Members:
 
We have met in person with the Agency and held follow-up discussions
regarding fatigue and scheduling provisions for the 2026 contract. We are
meeting with the FAA Administrator this week to determine if we can finalize an
agreement.
 
We understand the urgency of this issue and are doing everything possible to
ensure it progresses in a timely manner. Our goal is to provide Facility
Representatives, or anyone involved in local schedule negotiations, with the
time, guidance, and clarity they need, so they do not have to rush
the negotation process for the members locally.
 
If an agreement is reached with the Agency, we’ll update the FacReps first,
followed by the full membership. If not, we’ll provide another update by Friday,
July 11.
 
In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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